
From: Roger Guest [mailto:rguest@veridianhomes.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2012 10:55 AM 
To: Martin, Al 
Subject: Grandview Town Center 
 
Good morning Al, I just wish to take a moment to reiterate my support of the Town Center plan currently 
under consideration.  I think Alder Cnare’s letter sums up all the good planning and economic reasons for 
this project to proceed but I want to add, as a resident of Grandview, I really would like to see the town 
center amenities come to fruition. The ability to have a walkable grocery store and the ancillary 
development I believe this will encourage is a reason we moved from the Hilldale area in anticipation of a 
similar community while having a new, energy efficient home.  Finally, I understand there have been 
some comments regarding Veridian employees, as I was clear to identify myself at the previous UDC 
meeting, testifying under some form of company pressure – this is emphatically not true. 
Thank you, Roger 
 
Roger Guest 
609 McLean Drive 
Madison, WI 53718 
 


